
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers

As Term 3 draws to a close I would like to take this opportunity to thank all

those who have made a positive contribution to the school throughout the

term and of course there are too many to mention you individually. Thank you

to staff, parents and students for making the Sports Carnival a success.

Thank you to Mr Scotland and his team for their efforts in organising and

running the carnival. Somehow Mr Scotland always seems to be able to

choose to run the carnival when the weather is favourable. Well done to the

students who were so well behaved on the day of the carnival. You are a

credit to the school and your parents. 

I would also like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday and look forward

to seeing you all when you return to school for 4th and final term. 

Glen Read

Principal

 

Upcoming

Events
 

Wednesday 21

September

P&C Wear Your Favourite

Team Colour Day 

 

Thursday 22 September

National Day of Mourning

for Her Majesty the Queen

-Public Holiday-

 

Friday 23 September

Last Day of Term 3  for

students

and

Assembly- EC1/EC2

 

 

 

 

Coming up in Term 4

 

Tuesday 11 October

First Day of Term 4 for

students

 

Wednesday 26 October

Parent Open Night

(with free sausage sizzle)

 

Friday 4 November

Colour Run 2pm
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InshaAllah

Hello

Assembly

Thank you to Mrs Kickett and the amazingly talented drummers of C5. They rocked us with the classic

song “We will rock you”, at our assembly on 26th of August. It was entertaining and a fabulous item to

sing along to. Thanks also to Mr Riley for his work with the class.

Exciting news: our next assembly is in week 10 on Friday 23 September. Our hosts will be EC1 and

EC2. We look forward to seeing our pre-primary students perform in their first whole-school assembly.

Learning Incursions

Thank you to Karri Pitts for her amazing Forensic and Chemistry Investigation for the PP-6 students.

The Year 4-6 students and teachers enjoyed discovering how science involves making predictions and

describing patterns and relationships  then the PP-3 students learned about properties of materials

and how different materials can be combined for a particular purpose. 

PBS reward day

In week 10 of this term we will celebrate our famous PBS reward day to thank students who follow our

positive behavioural expectations at school.

“Behaviour expectations are designed to ensure students are safe and have a clear understanding of

the expectations on them as learners. Learning habits are used to support students with the day to

day practicalities of school life ………."
https://www.dixonsco.com

We have a whole-school celebration every 5 weeks. I wonder how we will be celebrating this Friday. 
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Office Superstars

We have seen some amazing work this fortnight. Thank you to the students who visited the office to

share their learning with us.








Attendance

Did you know that.............







Thank you to those

families who let the

school know when their

child is away








Thanks to our school community’s commitment, our attendance rate is

improving. Hopefully with some more sunshine, and less colds and tummy bugs,

we will soon be celebrating a consistent regular daily student attendance of

92+%










 

Kind regards,   

 Caroline Churchill
Associate Principal

 
 

Only one week to go.

Thank you to all our Yale staff and students for your hard work this term.

Have a safe and restful holidays

MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

 

On Thursday A1 and A2 acknowledged Roald Dahl Day. We have been reading Charlie and the Chocolate

Factory in class and so decided to stick with that theme. We had a lot of fun making Rocky Road and

building structures with toothpicks and Jubes. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 



NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

 
PP celebrated

fathers day and

welcomed the

fathers or father

like role models

into the

classroom.

It was a special

day doing

activities,

showing their

workbooks and

taking them

around the room

and showing their

work that had

been put up. Such

an enjoyble

afternoon."
 
 



NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL

YALE P&C NEWS

Thank you to all the volunteers and for everyone who made a purchase at our annual Father’s Day stall that

was held two weeks ago. We made a profit of $1176.33! We hope you all had a wonderful Father’s Day!

Our next major exciting event will be a Colour Run to be held on Friday 4th November 2022 at 2pm on the

Senior Oval. Students will need to bring a white shirt to wear during the event, and we will be using non-toxic,

biodegradable colour powder. Students with asthma should carefully consider their participation.

Students will be asked to fundraise for this event and will be provided with a sponsorship booklet explaining

how to set up an online profile page or can collect cash donations, which must be submitted to the canteen

by Thursday 3rd November. There are prizes for every student who raises money, so please ensure you read

through the booklet to find out what you can earn.

We will also be holding a "Wear Your Favourite Team Colours" day on Wednesday 21st September. The P&C

will be collecting gold coin donations on the day.

Our next meeting will be held on Monday 17th October 2022 at 3.15pm in the Shed to finalise the details and

planning for the Colour Run. If you would like to attend please email yalepandc@hotmail.com or jump on our

Facebook page and keep an eye out for the post.

The P&C thanks you for your support!

mailto:yalepandc@hotmail.com


FACTION SPORTS CARNIVAL




